Ross Cheyenne

From:

Brandy Trotter
 brandy.trotter@state.or.us>

Sent:

Friday, May 10, 2013 3:37 PM

To:

Ross Cheyenne HALEY Kathleen

Cc: Subject:

RE: Senate Vets Committee, HB 2037A

Cheyenne,

Thank you for providing the Oregon Medical Board the opportunity to comment on HB 2037A.

The Board's Legislative Advisory Committee reviewed this bill at its May 1 meeting. The Board has no comments or concerns on the bill as written.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Brandy Trotter
Executive Assistant
Oregon Medical Board
1500 SW 1st Avenue, Ste. 620
Portland, OR 97201-5847
Ph: 971 673-2704

Fx: 971 673-2672 www.oregon.gov/omb

Data Classification Level 2 - Limited

Your opinion matters! Please complete our Customer Satisfaction Survey.

******CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE*****

This e-mail is intended for the named recipient only and may not be read, copied, discussed, or distributed by anyone except the named recipient or the agent or employee of the named recipient upon the named recipient's directions. The named recipient is responsible for the confidentiality of the message. Please notify the sender should any part of the following document(s) fail to transmit correctly. Please destroy incorrectly transmitted documents immediately.

OUR MISSION: To protect the health, safety, and wellbeing of Oregonians by regulating the practice of medicine in a manner that promotes access to quality care.

From: Ross Cheyenne [mailto:cheyenne.ross@state.or.us]

Sent: Friday, May 10, 2013 12:42 PM

To: HOLTRY Barbara; Brandy Trotter; Kathleen Haley; CHAMBERLAIN Victoria * TSPC

Subject: Senate Vets Committee, HB 2037A